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A Message From MAC President Dr. Muhammad Babar

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Happy New Year! As we enter this decade, collaboration with our
friends across the interfaith community has the opportunity to reach
new heights! We've seen so much compassion and care for our fellow
human beings through the events and programs MAC has been a part
of, there's no limit to the lives we can touch in the year to come.

Please keep up in your thoughts as opportunities to serve arise. Check
our website at www.macus.org to learn about our latest projects and to
learn of opportunities to serve.

Peace and Blessings,
Muhammad Babar MD, MBA, MSc

Dr. Babar Joins the Muslim Jewish
Advisory Council

MAC President Dr. Muhammad Babar has
agreed to serve as co-chair for the Muslim
Jewish Advisory Council (MJAC) of
Louisville formed December 8, 2019. His
co-chair, pictured left, is Becky Ruby
Swansburg. MAC Board members Dr.
Tahir Raza, Ozair Shariff Esq. and Dr.
Waqar Saleem also serve as council
members.

Watch WHAS’s coverage by clicking here!
Click here to view Dr. Babar’s speech.
Click here to view the speech of Becky
Ruby Swansburg.

Rev. Richard Humke Shares The Central Truth of Christmas

This revered Episcopal priest wrote for MAC! We're so grateful he took the time to be a
part of our messages.

Click here to read more!

Dr. Muhammad Babar Speaks at
Governor's Inauguration Service

http://www.macus.org
https://www.whas11.com/article/news/local/muslim-jewish-advisory-council-forms-in-louisville-as-city-pushes-towards-acceptance/417-8b6a5dda-cae9-44f1-a955-c6e7c943e616
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EaiCr3s8-c4&t=2s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=n_Nzae_wiv0
https://macus.org/the-central-truth-of-christmas/


Thank you to Governor Andy Beshear and
his transition team for welcoming Dr. Babar
to speak on such an important day.

Watch the video here!

Dr. Saleem is Working with UK
Students on Website Design

MAC Vice President Dr. Waqar Saleem
also serves as Community Faculty at
University of Kentucky. Dr. Saleem recently
visited campus UK for “student project
prototypes for webpage designs.” This was
the final presentation by University
students to end their semester. They did
exemplary work to improve design and
layout on two different webpages.

Dr. Saleem is pictured with Dmitry “Dima”
Strakovsky, Founder of Infinite Industries
and Associate Professor of Art at UK.

Stay Connected to MAC

We would love to keep you informed on all
of our wonderful projects and initiatives.

READ MORE.

DONATE
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https://youtu.be/nYpLECey8jQ
http://macus.org/stay-connected-to-mac/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=252GQKG463FFL&source=url
https://www.facebook.com/docsforhealth/
https://twitter.com/DocsHealthyComm

